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Dauntsey’s 
 

 

       April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

I write to invite you to New Pupils’ Day on Sunday 19 June.  This day is for pupils joining the Lower School 
in September 2022 and their parents; grandparents, brothers and sisters are all most welcome.  Even if you 
already have a child at Dauntsey’s, I do encourage you to join us for what is an excellent opportunity for 
your son or daughter to meet their House Staff and the pupils who will be in the same house.  Experience 
tells us that new pupils appreciate this event, as it gives them the chance to see Dauntsey’s as their new 
school.   
 

Please arrive outside the Memorial Hall for coffee from 10:30 and the day will start promptly at 11:00 with a 
formal welcome in the Memorial Hall.  Lunch will be served from 12 noon and in the afternoon we have 
organised a number of sporting and adventure activities.  The day will conclude with afternoon tea at the 
Pavilion at 15:00.  I am pleased to enclose a programme for the day. 
 
 

We have created a New Pupils 2022 section on our website (www.dauntseys.org), which I do recommend 
looking at.  It includes information about school uniform, music and tennis lessons, amongst other things.  
We also ask that you complete a medical declaration form, to be returned to the Medical Centre by 16 May 
(medicalcentre@dauntseys.org).  In addition, you will also find information about the DSPA (Dauntsey’s 
School Parents’ Association).  The DSPA is an important element of the school community and I would 
encourage you to become part of it by completing the online form.   Please select the ‘Parents’ Area’ link, 
found on the home page of the website under ‘Our Community’, to navigate to this section.  
 

If you have any questions, no matter how small, please do not hesitate to contact the Registrar, Joanna Sagers, 
or a member of the Admissions team at admissions@dauntseys.org or by telephone on 01380 814504/506. 
 

It would be helpful for our planning if you would let us know by Monday 16 May 
(admissions@dauntseys.org) if you and your family are able to come to New Pupils’ Day and the number in 
your party.   
 

I look forward to welcoming you back to Dauntsey’s and in the meantime, I am pleased to enclose a copy 
of our latest In Focus, which I do hope you will enjoy reading. 
 

Kind regards 

 
Mark Lascelles 
Head Master 

http://www.dauntseys.org/
http://www.dauntseys.org/
mailto:medicalcentre@dauntseys.org
mailto:medicalcentre@dauntseys.org
mailto:admissions@dauntseys.org
mailto:admissions@dauntseys.org
mailto:admissions@dauntseys.org
mailto:admissions@dauntseys.org

